

Aldercar Infant and Nursery School

Godkin Drive, Langley Mill, Nottinghamshire NG16 4GL

July 2017

Dear Applicant,

Appointment of Head Teacher

Thank you for expressing an interest in the post of Head Teacher at Aldercar Infant and Nursery School. The Governors are looking for an exceptional candidate to continue and grow the outstanding achievement at our school.

Aldercar Infants and Nursery School is part of a collaboration along with five other schools from the local area. There are regular Chair and Head meetings held, and also separate Cluster Head meetings, which you will be expected to attend.

The school is proud to work with the wider community and has a great relationship with parents and carers of the children. The staff are hardworking and everyone that is a part of our school put the Aldercar Stars first.

If you have the vision and commitment required to inspire and motivate both our children and staff, plus the outstanding leadership and interpersonal skills needed to drive the school forward, the Governing Body would be very interested to hear from you and would look forward to considering your application.

I do hope that you will visit our school. You will be assured of a warm welcome and the opportunity to see in person what life at Aldercar is all about. Visits to the school can be arranged by contacting Jo Voce, School Business Officer on 01773 713428.

May I remind you that the closing date for completed applications is Monday 28th August and interviews are scheduled for the 20th and 21st September.

Kind regards

Alix Round

Chair of Governors

Telephone / Fax 01773 713428

email: <u>info@aldercar-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk</u>

website: www.aldercarinfants.org.uk

